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SIFMA with Other Associations Submit Comments to the

MSRB with Recommendations to Improve the EMMA
Platform.

SIFMA in a joint letter with other organizations provide comments to the Municipal Securities
Rulemaking Board (MSRB) to offer suggestions that, we believe, would enhance the ability of issuers
and users to more successfully utilize the MSRB’s Electronic Municipal market Access (EMMA)
platform.

SIFMA co-signed with:

- Bond Dealers of America

- Government Finance Officers Association

- National Association of Bond Lawyers

- National Association of State Auditors, Comptrollers and Treasurers
- National Association of State Treasurers

- National Federation of Municipal Analysts
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